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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership. So, this week; 
 

Caterpillars: what is special about butterfly wings    

Butterflies: why baby owl was sad   

Reception: The three billy goats gruff  

1Mc: my trip to the forest / Wirral Way   

1/2T: my trip to the forest / Wirral Way   

2M: my trip to the forest / Wirral Way   

3U: right angles   

3/4T: Venice  

4G: map symbols   

5I: adding and subtracting fractions   

5/6K: Ken Nedimyer  

6T: Adonis from the class novel ‘When the sky falls’ 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY      

June 

Thur 27th – Y6 Height & Weight Screening Checks 

Thur 27th – Butterflies Farm Trip  

July 

Wed 3rd – The Whitby High School Transition Day 

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Y6 Transition Days TEPCEC  

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Year 2 to Tattenhall  

Fri 5th – AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS FINISH TODAY  

Mon 8th – Fri 12th – Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Thur 11th – Year 5 to Primary College  

Fri 12th – NO ASSEMBLIES TODAY  

Mon 15th – Reception & Year 6 Reports go home  

Wed 17th – PM & Evening performances for Y6  

Fri 19th – Caterpillar Class finish for summer 

                PTA selling ice-lollies after school  

Mon 22nd – Whole School Moving Up Day!  

Tue 23rd – Butterflies Class finish for summer  

Wed 24th - 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly                                            

        3:15pm BREAK UP FOR SUMMER!                                

The Acorns Summer Holiday Club, for those eligible, will be 
running for the first 2 weeks of the summer holidays. More news 

about this will be shared soon! 

 

 

 

ACORNS SPORTING CHAMPIONS 

Some of our wonderful KS2 pupils attended a 

local Athletics Competition this week and we 

had some great success with 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

place finishes! 

This year has been another exceptional year 

for sports @ The Acorns. We have 

participated in 23 events this year, which is 

the highest number of events of any school in 

the local area. This means that 213 pupils have 

had the opportunity to participate in sports 

competitions and festivals. #TeamAcorns 

 

  


